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Oregon has been using Vote by Mail successfully for almost 30 years. There is no 

compelling reason to change it at this time. In person voting requires many 

personnel, is a barrier for many working people with children or inflexible schedules, 

and is difficult for the elderly and disabled. Many states that have in person voting, 

such as Texas, have limited the number of polling stations, intentionally placing 

barriers to voting. Our American right to vote is a responsibility most of us take 

seriously and any obstruction to that right needs to be removed. Thank you for your 

time. 


